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Rick Grimaldi Pens Op-Ed for Philadelphia Inquirer
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In an Op-Ed published by The Philadelphia Inquirer, partner Rick Grimaldi voices support for

continued funding of The Pennsylvania Department of Labor & Industry’s Office of Vocation

Rehabilitation (PA OVR). The PA OVR provides access to training and employment for thousands of

disabled Pennsylvanians. The programs support on-site job training and coaching, develop creative

work approaches to accommodating disabilities and improving job performance, and provide

important recruitment and referral services. Funding will be determined in the 2019-2020

Pennsylvania budget.

To read the full article, please visit The Philadelphia Inquirer.  
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